
NVSBC announces 2012 Veteran Entrepreneur Training Symposium  

 

October 3, 2011  

 

Dear SBDC Client, 

On the wings of a very successful 2011 program, The National Veteran Small Business Coalition is proud to 

announce the 2012 Veteran Entrepreneur Training Symposium (VETS2012) in Reno, Nevada, June 11-14, 

2012. 

Designed by Veteran small business owners for Veteran small business owners, VETS2012 brings 

government agencies, industry leaders and Veteran entrepreneurs together in a small, intimate forum to 

discuss important issues affecting Veteran-owned companies. Whether in a class or over a cup of coffee, 

Veteran business owners will have the opportunity to sit down and ask the questions they need answered.  

The NVSBC would like to once again request placement the 2012 Veteran Entrepreneur Training Symposium 

(VETS2012), June 11-14, 2012, Reno, NV, on your SBDC online event calendar or news page. Displaying 

this event will be beneficial for Veteran-owned or service-disabled Veteran-owned small businesses 

(VOSB/SDVOSBs) that visit your website or event calendar.  

Perhaps you could share the following information with your small business database or in your upcoming 

Newsletter! For your convenience, you will find attached the current press release and logos. We will continue 

to send you updated marketing materials as they are made available. For more information visit our 

conference website. If you have any questions or would like further information, please contact me directly at 
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